
From: Nicholas, Wendy <NicholasWB@scdot.org>
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/5/2016 10:01:36 AM
Subject: FW: SCDOT Response to LAC Audit - Updated at 9:54 a.m.

Attachments: SCDOT Response to LAC Audit.docx

Sorry guys – the wrong version got transmitted last night. This one is much more simplified. LAC has told Christy the 
audit will be released between noon and 1:00.
 
From: Poore, Pete 
 
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 9:55 AM
 
To: Nicholas, Wendy
 
Subject: SCDOT Response to LAC Audit - Updated at 9:54 a.m.
 
Importance: High
 
 

mailto:Nicholas,%20Wendy%20%3CNicholasWB@scdot.org%3E
mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

